
To: Dr. Mike Riggle 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 
GLENBROOK NORTH HIGH SCHOOL 

From: Dr. John Finan
(.�{:;

Re: GBN Varsity Boys Lacrosse Trip 

Date: February I, 2017 

Attached is a request from John Catalano, Athletic Director at GBN, for the GBN Varsity 
Boys Lacrosse Team to participate in a series of games in Columbus, Ohio, March 31 
through April I, 2017. Included documents are: Mr. Catalano's trip rationale, routine 
district travel request fonns, and board policy 7230, Student Trips. 

I fully support this tournament. 
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